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Comments: Please do not reopen this trail to motor vehicle traffic. It is your duty to protect our natural resources

such as the Fish Lake corridor.  Lowering elk standards to appease motor traffic is going backwards with

protecting a promoting a healthy ecosystem. You should be thriving to maintain the 100% standard  for the elk

who call that area home over humans who only visit it. 


